
To keep children safe during community 

activities, after school clubs & tuition 

• Do you have a Safeguarding & Child Protection policy? 

• Do you feel confident that you and your staff / volunteers 

know what to do if you are worried about a child? 

• Do you know how to report concerns you may have about 

a colleague? 

• Do you know what to do if a child makes a disclosure to 

you or staff? 

• Do children in your setting know who to talk to if they are 

worried about something or someone? 

The non-statutory guidance for organisations or individuals who provide 

community activities, tuition or after-school clubs, these are also known 

as out-of-school settings (OOSS) has been updated in 2023. Come to our 

FREE online training to be informed and confident in your provision that 

children are kept safe. Ask us about the changes to policies and latest 

guidance on staff checks.  

Organized by the Portsmouth Safeguarding Children Partnership: 

Pscptraining.portsmouthscp.org.uk   

Platform: 

Zoom 

Dates & Times: 

• Monday 6th November  
13:00-15:00 
 
• Wednesday 6th December  
09:00 -11:00 
 
• Tuesday 6th February  
09:00-11:00 

Booking: 

To book go to  

pscptraining.portsmouthscp.org.uk 

And register for the training session 

titled ‘'Keeping Children Safe during 

Community Activities, After-School 

Clubs and Tuition  training”’ 

You will be asked to create an account 

before you are able to register for the 

training session 

Your space will be confirmed instantly 

upon booking and Zoom joining details 

will be sent two working days prior to 

the training course. Certification can be 

obtained once attendance is confirmed 

following the training. 


